
 
 
 

                                                                           Week Commencing 9 December 2019 
 
Merry Christmas from GAMAA  
 
Final GC edition for 2019. 
 
On behalf of the GAMAA Executive we would like to wish all our members and 
colleagues a very Merry Christmas and a safe and prosperous New Year. 
 
 

 
 
Gas Connection will start up again early in 2020. 



 


